

THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

April 25, 2018

Mr. Keith L. Seitter Boston, Massachusetts

Dear Mr. Seitter,

Thank you for sharing your views on energy and environmental policy.

My Administration is strongly committed to environmental protection, including keeping our air and water clean and being good stewards of our environment. This requires all of us to do our part, and I want to thank you for your commitment to preserving our environment for future generations.

As we continue to protect our environment, we must also ensure that American workers have greater opportunities to provide for their families. That is why my Administration is also committed to protecting American workers and American companies from unnecessary regulatory burdens. Going forward, regulations must balance our stewardship of the environment with the needs of a growing economy.

Thank you again for sharing your views. As President, I am committed to unleashing America's economic potential, while also protecting the environment. I am confident that together we can preserve America's natural blessings for future generations.

Sincerely,

NAMEDIA